
 

 

 

Date: 27-03-2020 

CIRCULAR 
 

*** 

All the students are hereby informed that due to Nationwide ‘LOCKDOWN’ imposed by the 

Honorable PM, Govt. of India due to COVID-19, the college remains closed up to                   

14
th
 April, 2020. The class work & examinations are re-scheduled accordingly based on the 

guidelines of the government. 
 

In the present situation, we request you to take the following safety measures to remain safe from 

virus: 
 

 Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. 

 Avoid close contact with people. Maintain at least three feet distance between yourself 

and anyone. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. 

 Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then dispose of the tissue safely. 

 Clean and disinfect frequently-touched objects and surfaces using a regular household 

cleaning spray or wipe. 

 Avoid all non-essential travel. 

 If you have a fever, cough and difficulty breathing, seek medical attention immediately. 

 

During holidays, you can utilize your time by: 
 

 Reading new books on the topics relevant to your discipline 

 Use online resources to improve your subject knowledge 

 Any other useful innovative activity. 
 

Please stay at home during nationwide lock down i.e. up to 14-04-2020, because stepping outside 

may be inviting Corona Virus. Follow the above precaution and be safe. 

 

Note: Visit the college website for regular updates. 

 
(Dr.A.V.Ratna Prasad) 

Principal 
To: 

1. All HOD’s & Deans 

2. Hostel Warden 
3. I/c Data Centre 

4. COE & Exam Section 

5. File 


